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Serve the Lord with gladness!...Know that the Lord, 

He is God!...Give thanks to Him; bless His name!  

Psalms 100:2-4 

HAITI 

Greetings from Haiti.  Over the last several months, I (Mike) have 

had two opportunities to spend time in Haiti helping our MAF staff with aircraft inspections.  Please pray 

for the country of Haiti and for our staff.  Due to security concerns, our staff families were moved to the 

USA in October and our pilots and 

mechanics are rotating into Haiti.  Travel 

over land is difficult with the current 

situation, so there is considerable need 

and demand for our service by different 

mission agencies.  Please pray for wisdom 

as decisions are made to allow us to 

continue serving here. 

Haiti Cessna Caravan Inspection 

Thank you for praying for the logistics to move our airplane back to 

Mexico from Ohio after an engine change.  It turned into a month- 

long odyssey as Amos dealt with bad weather and a number of 

paperwork delays along the way. We are grateful that today as I 

write this, Amos will be arriving back home with the airplane to 

Oaxaca.  Please continue to pray that the airplane will once again 

be used to serve the 

needs of indigenous 

people and build bridges 

for the gospel.  

GOING HOME! 

HYK Back in Mexico 

HYK Leaving Ohio 

Love in Christ,    Mike & Joan Ross 

mross@maf.org or jross@maf.org 

MAF staff raise support for a pooled fund out of which MAF covers salary, housing, benefits, and staff-related work expenses. 
MAF exercises discretion over the use of staff support to carry out its work and care for its staff. 

Haiti MAF Staff Families 
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